Moray Firth Partnership seeks board members from Moray

A time of transformation is upon the Moray Firth, and the Partnership is at the forefront of planning
and developing a sustainable future for the Firth and its communities. We play a unique role as a
neutral, independent charity promoting and facilitating collaborative solutions to the marine and
coastal challenges faced by the Moray Firth and those living and working here.

As a small regional charity we have undertaken a wide-ranging programme of modernisation,
investing in systems and processes that will ensure we are ‘fit for purpose’ as we develop our
ambitious work programme. We go from Wick to Fraserburgh, but currently lack any board
representation from Moray!

To strengthen our capabilities and knowledge base and help steer us into the next chapter, we're
looking for members with particular experience in any of the following: financial management,
fundraising, governance and ethics, human resources, community development and stakeholder
engagement.

Over the next few years our strategic work is likely to focus on regional marine planning including
environmental and economic assessment, coastal and marine litter (Scotland-wide), stakeholder and
community engagement and building strategic partnerships as well as ensuring a secure financial
future for the organisation and the work we are undertaking.

You must be passionate or committed to our shared vision of a sustainable future for the Moray Firth
and its communities and businesses, and have strong professionalism and values. The board of
directors meet 6 times a year, with opportunity for specialised and committee work. Directors are
there as individuals (as we are apolitical) and on a voluntary, non-remunerated basis.

To find out more about the Moray Firth Partnership please visit: www.morayfirth-partnership.org or
contact us on 01463 251727 to discuss further.

We have several seats available, so you don’t need to have all of the above! If you would like to be
considered for a seat on our board at this exciting time, please send your CV and/or covering
statement to info@morayfirth-partnership.org at the earliest opportunity.
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